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Monday 11th September  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Cities Global Project 
 
This term we will be packing our suitcases, grabbing our passports and journeying to Cape Town, Moscow, Mexico 
City, Rome, Oslo and New York. Each class has chosen their city from the book ‘City Atlas’ by Martin Haake. Led by 
talented and inspirational staff, the children will work in a variety of mediums and written genres over the autumn 
term. This will lead to a multi-sensory exhibition show casing all the children’s work. The exhibition will be held on 
Thursday 30th November at 2-3pm and 6-7pm. 
 
We would like to engage members of the community in our project, if you are able to offer any support we would 
greatly appreciate it. This might be in the form of a talk with the children regarding a particular city or job or interest 
you may have. We would also appreciate as many boxes (big and small), cardboard tubes, corrugated card 
(Amazon parcels are great for this!) and anything else perfect for junk modelling! 
 
Displayed in our exhibition we would like to use pilot uniforms, air hostess uniforms and anything relating to your 
child’s city. Please speak to your child’s teacher if you are able to provide any of these items.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Bon voyage! 

 
Miss Cork and Mrs Moxley  
 
Creative curriculum leads.  

  
                                                                                                          

        


